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Public Board of Directors meeting 
Coversheet and Report 
 
Subject: Integrated Care System Update Date: 1st December 2022 

Prepared By: David Ainsworth, Executive Director of Strategy & Partnerships 

Approved By: Paul Robinson, Chief Executive 

Presented By: David Ainsworth, Executive Director of Strategy & Partnerships 

Purpose 

To update the board on developments across the integrated 
care system. 

Approval  

Assurance x 

Update  

Consider  

Strategic Objectives 

To provide 
outstanding 
care 

To promote and 
support health 
and wellbeing 

To maximise the 
potential of our 
workforce 
 

To continuously 
learn and improve 

To achieve 
better value 

     

Identify which principal risk this report relates to: 

PR1 Significant deterioration in standards of safety and care   

PR2 Demand that overwhelms capacity  

PR3 Critical shortage of workforce capacity and capability  

PR4 Failure to achieve the Trust’s financial strategy  

PR5 Inability to initiate and implement evidence-based Improvement and          
innovation 

 

PR6 Working more closely with local health and care partners does not fully 
deliver the required benefits  

 

PR7 Major disruptive incident  

PR8 Failure to deliver sustainable reductions in the Trust’s impact on climate 
change 

 

Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

None 
 

Executive Summary 

Integrated Care System (ICS) 
 
The ICS is at the stage of having a draft strategy that organisations can expect to receive and 
comment upon. This is a key milestone for the development of the new architecture. The trust 
strategy will therefore be aligned to this and the health and wellbeing strategy when it comes to 
objective setting and priorities.  
 
Provider collaborative at Scale 
 
With the permanent managing director in post, we have agreed to bid for an opportunity to become 
a provider collaborative innovator site. Work is underway on the development of the bid. 
 
Place Based Partnership 
 
The Mid Nottinghamshire place executive team met this week and agreed a set of principles which 
have been based on individual conversations with each constituent organisation. The 
recommendations were based on governance, leadership and priorities. There was over riding 
support for the recommendations and a smaller working group will put together a plan for 
implementing them during quarter 4. In readiness for a 1st April re-launch. As part of this a 
workshop will be held in January to agree the priority areas of focus for the partnership.  

 


